
From: Gabriel Miller [mailto:gabriel.miller@amwu.org.au]  

Sent: Monday, 15 October 2018 3:53 PM 

To: AMOD 

Subject: AM2014/254 Airline Operations Ground Staff Award 

 

Dear AMOD, 

 

I refer to the above matter and the Statement [2018] FWC 6107 issued on 1 October 2018 regarding 

the substantive issues in the group 4 awards.  

 

In the statement parties were asked to confirm whether there are any variations or additions to 

substantive claims that are being pressed in the group 4 awards.  

 

In relation to the Airline Operations Ground Staff Award, the AMWU (as noted in the statement) 

seeks to remove the word ‘continuous’ from clause 23.1(a) of the exposure draft.  

 

The AMWU has no variations or additions to make, other than to note that the AMWU’s proposed 

variation necessarily involves adjustments to the table of wage rates in schedule B of the exposure 

draft, including B.2.4, B.3.4, B.4.4 and B.5.4.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Gabriel Miller 

Assistant Research Officer 
Australian Manufacturing Workers' Union 
e. Gabriel.miller@amwu.org.au 
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